
8th November 2018 
 
 

 

Annual Parent Evening 

Tuesday 13th November at 7.30pm 
 

 

All parents are welcome to find out more about St. Matthew’s. 

Children’s classrooms will be open for parents to visit. 
 

 

 Tea & Coffee will be served from 7.15pm 

 
 

Monday, 19th November – School Closed 
The Primary School will be closed to facilitate planning and in-service training for the new 

Primary Language Curriculum. 

We have worked with Star of the Sea and Lakelands to plan this date. KidsInc have been notified 

of this date, we hope they will facilitate a session for the school day. 

(The Pre-School will remain open as usual). 

 

Science Week 
Science Week is happening in St. Matthew's next week. We are all looking forward to the week 
as we will be doing lots of experiments with our class! There are lots of science events 
happening around Ireland especially for Science week – more information available at 
https://www.sfi.ie/engagement/science-week/  
 

 

1st – 6th Class Parent Teacher Meetings 
will take place as follows: 

Wednesday 21st November only (1st Class)  
Wednesday 21st & Thursday 22nd November (2nd-6th Class) 
**Appointments to be booked through Aladdin Connect** 

 
You may remember we used an online booking system to sign up for Parent/Teacher Meetings last year.  Parent 

feedback from this was extremely positive.  Aladdin Connect will now facilitate this process (registration 

details for the App have been sent by email).   

 
Registration for 1st – 6th Class Parent/Teacher Meetings will be available through Aladdin Connect.  
Please ensure you have registered for Connect and have downloaded the App to avail of this 
online booking system and to receive messages.  
 
 * From Monday 12th November at 9am – Parents with more than one child in 1st-6th Class can 
   select their appointment times. 
 
 * From Tuesday 13th November at 9am – All other parents with children in 1st-6th Class can     
   select their appointment time. 

Continued ↓ 

https://www.sfi.ie/engagement/science-week/


 
 

This week we are introducing the Aladdin Connect App. You will have received an email 
with your registration access code. We are asking all parents to download and register for 
this free App in order to receive messages from the school. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


